Response: Hon. Mick de Brenni

Dear Dom

Thank you for your email.

The Palaszczuk Government appreciates receiving your policy suggestions for the 2020 general election.

Your submission will be considered as polices are developed in the lead up to the election.

Following our swift, strong and effective response to the health challenges posed by COVID-19, the Palaszczuk government's plan to accelerate economic recovery follows extensive consultation with business, industry, regional and community stakeholders.

The policy suggestions from business and industry groups and other peak bodies have been crucial in the development of the government's plan that lays the foundation for our longer-term recovery, with a strong focus on partnerships, to deliver the best possible outcomes.

Since the COVID-19 pandemic first impacted Queensland, the Palaszczuk Government has taken a sensible and staged approach to economic recovery.

Our Unite and Recover for Queensland Jobs strategy includes a \$50 billion infrastructure guarantee over four years and a \$13.9 billion program of capital works for 2020-21.

Underpinning the plan is more than \$7 billion in recovery initiatives to keep the economy moving and Queenslanders in jobs – ranging from targeted support for industry and small business, to cost of living relief for households.

The plan, and the Government's investment, supports 55,000 Queensland jobs.

You can find out more information about the plan by visiting https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/ and clicking on Queensland's economic recovery plan.

The Palaszczuk government looks forward to continued engagement with you and thanks you again for your considered policy suggestions.

We will be in touch shortly with a detailed response.

Regards

Office of the Hon. Mick de Brenni MP Minister for Housing and Public Works Minister for Digital Technology and Minister for Sport

